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MENUS – WEEK 2 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS MONDAY AND WEDNESDAY 
 

Friday 14th October 2022 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

Dear Parents, 
 
As we are nearing the end of this half term and the children are becoming tired, we have been trying really hard in school to 
think of others and be respectful in class and while at play. It has been so good to hear the children really making an effort 
to ask politely for things and speaking nicely to each other. 
 
Parents, I would also like to thank you for your support in helping the children to follow the school rules and supporting us 
in any decisions we have made in school. Any issues that have occurred this half term have been resolved quickly thanks to 
the support you have given and the consistency we have had between school and home.  
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Sienna thanked Mrs Balloqui and Mrs Dasalla for letting her do henna on them, Mrs Welch said 
thank you to all the children for being so well behaved at the sponsored bounce and Phoebe thanked Jessica, Poppy and 
Harry for looking after her when she was feeling sad.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Poppie was very proud to receive her Tap and Modern Theatre certificates which she has waited a year for. We 
congratulated Elsie on receiving her level 2 award in trampolining and Pablo for receiving his final badges as a Beaver. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Pablo, Fay, Ellen, Laura, Harry, Charlie, Noah, 
Betsie, Elsie, Alfie, Noah, Mya, Elsie-Mae, Max, Edith, George, Lenny, Amalie, Joshua, Catherine, Elliana, Esmee, Patrick, 
Poppie and Sophia. Fay and Noah were presented with their Silver Mathletics award and Fay was very proud of her Gold 
Mathletics Award. Our Spelling Shed superstar is Fitzwalter class with 39,776,315 points. Our Top 10 Super-Spellers are 
Poppie, Harry, Alfie, Charlie, Joshua, Pablo, Edith, Isabelle, Noah and Laura. Harry, Rory, Freddie, Charlie, Macy, Danielle, Fay 
and Finley were presented with their Bronze Building Learning Power certificates and Harry was very proud of his Silver 
Building Learning Power award. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have remained positive even when things are challenging. 
Copeland: Finley always has a positive attitude when getting changed for PE. 
Durrington: Teddy has been very positive with all his learning this week. He has been trying very hard with his reading and 
writing.  
Fitzwalter: Sophia has been so positive, even when we had a big challenge of clearing up a lot of mess, she volunteered and 
even cleared up mess she didn’t make, without a fuss. Well done Sophia!  
Quickbury: Fay always remains positive when faced with challenges, she never gives up and always tries her best.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Jessica for always being so positive and joyful in everything she does. 
 
Birthdays 
This morning we sang the Birthday Song to Teddy (7), Charlie (7), Amelie (9), Reggie (11), Mya (6), Gabriel (7), Ruby (11), 
Pablo (8), Laura (10), George (6) and Hannah (11) who will all be celebrating their birthdays next week and over the half term 
holiday.  
 
Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
Monday 17th October: Parent Consultations 
Wednesday 19th October: Parent Consultations  
Thursday 20th October: PTFA Wild and Wacky after school event 
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Friday 21st October: Inset (non-pupil) Day 
Monday 24th October – Friday 28th October – Half Term 
Monday 31st October – Inset (non-pupil) Day 
  
Tuesday 8th November:  Individual and Sibling Photographs 
Thursday 17th November: Flu Immunisations 
Friday 25th November: Non-uniform Day (World Cup) 
 
Monday 12th December: Whole school trip to the Pantomime   
Wednesday 14th December: KS1 Nativity 
Thursday 15th December: KS1 Nativity 
              Christmas Dinner   
Tuesday 20th December – Last Day of Term 
 
Thursday 5th January – Start of Spring Term 
  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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